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New York Sea Grant
Welcomes Shana Miller

Shana Miller joined the Marine District Extension staff
in January 2004 as the Technical Outreach Specialist
for the Peconic Estuary Program. The Peconic Estuary,
located in eastern Long Island, is part of the National
Estuary Program (NEP) whose mission is to identify,
restore, and protect the nation’s significant estuaries.
The program is coordinated by the Environmental
Protection Agency. Ms. Miller joins two other NYSG
staffers who are also involved in outreach education
with the NEP. Kimberly Zimmer has long served the
Long Island Sound Study and Laura Bartovics conducts
outreach and education for the New York/New Jersey
Harbor Estuary Program.

Ms.Miller received her BA from Cornell in biology and
her MS in marine biology from Stanford University.
Welcome aboard!

—Robert Kent

New Peconic Estuary technical outreach specialist
Shana Miller (I.) and NYSG Communications
Manager Barbara A. Branca at the Shifting Sands
exhibit.
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